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fj“‘g Milwaukee Deputy Sheriffs’ Association

821 W. State Street. Room 408, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53233 » (414) 276-5222 » Fax (414) 276-5295

April 26, 2021

Margo Franklin

Director of Labor Relations
Milwaukee County

901 N. 9th Street, Room 210
Milwaukee, W| 53233

Dear Mrs. Franklin

This letter is to inform you that The Milwaukee Deputy Sheriffs' Association on Monday, April 26, 2021
held a ballot vote regarding the proposed 2019-2020 contract with Milwaukee County. On this day, the

Milwaukee Reputy Sheriffs’ Assaciations membership appraved of this contract proposal. The total
ballot count was 195 with 180 voting to ratify, 15 opposing the ratification.

The Milwaukee Deputy Sheriffs’ Association would like to formally accept the Milwaukee County’s
proposed contract for the years of 2019-2020.

Any guestions or concerns feel free to contact me.

Fraternally,

Lo

Fredrick Gladney, President
Milwaukee Deputy Sheriffs’ Association



